Re: Uniform shop report

melissa kent <melissajillkent@yahoo.com>

Tue 25/05/2021 10:42 AM

To: Anthia Shaw <robinanthia@hotmail.com>

Hi Anthia, The Uniform shop is doing well we are in stock of all items with the exception on the School bag which is due in early September. Sales are good and it looks like approx 20k profit this year. Sales of second hand \$3750 (this year) is going strong. I encourage everyone to donate all used uniform clothing to us. We now can recycle damaged old uniforms Please cut child's name out of uniform before donating. Uniforms can be left in front office or in bins outside uniform shop.

Sent from my iPhone

On 21 May 2021, at 10:58 am, Anthia Shaw <robinanthia@hotmail.com> wrote:

Hi Melissa

Could you please send me a brief report or summary on how the has gone so far this year, any profit made, most popular items etc.

For the P&C Meeting on Tuesday 7pm. Or you're welcome to come along and share it then if you like.

Kind regards Anthia